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Hundreds of unionists headed to annual labour conference
World’s first central labour congress celebrates 150 years
Confronting climate change in small island states
The LabourStart report about union events around the world 
Singing: “Union Nurses – I’m Sticking to the Union”
________________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour World Report recorded on Friday, May 25, 2018. I’m Marc Belanger.

In the Report this week: hundreds of unionists are headed to Geneva for the annual conference of the UN’s International Labour Organization, the first trades union congress in the world celebrates its 150 anniversary, how unions are fighting climate change in small island states, the LabourStart report about union events around the world, and singing: “Union Nurse – I’m sticking to the union”. This is RadioLabour.

Unionists from around the world will be meeting at the UN’s labour organization conference in Geneva next week. C. Marie Ainsborough has a report. 
[ audio: The annual conference of the International Labour Organization will start next Monday, May 28th. The ILO is the UN’s specialized agency focused on matters of work in the world. The two-week conference will address a  number of issues including equal pay for women, how to fight harassment in the workplace, and regulating working time. Almost 6,000 people are expected to attend the conference. The ILO is managed as a tripartite organization with representatives from governments, employer groups and labour unions. It is strongly supported by the international labour movement. One of main responsibilities of the ILO is to prepare international labour standards called Conventions which can be  adopted by the organization’s 187 state members. A convention of particular interest to the labour movement is aimed at reducing violence at the workplace especially gender-based violence. Chidi King is the Director of the Equality Department at the International Trade Union Confederation. In a RadioLabour interview she spoke about the importance of a Convention on Violence at the Worlplace.  

(audio)

The ILO conference runs from May 28 to June 8th. I’m C. Marie Ainsborough reporting for RadioLabour.]
(audio: o’grady)
(audio: climate)


Here with his report about union events around the world is LAbourStart correspondent Derek Blackadder.
(audio)

OK. We admit it. As was gently pointed out by one of our listeners we missed International Nurses Day, May 12. So as slight compensation here’s Union Nurse by Ben Grosscup.
And that's it: International labour news you can use. You can find many more labour stories on our website at www.radiolabour.net. I'm Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember it's all about global solidarity.
